
 

                                                                                            

    Wade Deacon Trust           

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Year 11 Super Curriculum 

Your child has now moved into their final year of their GCSE studies and to ensure that they are fully prepared for all 
assessments, it is important that they maximise every learning opportunity.  As such, we are pleased to inform you 
that from Monday, 26th September we have increased the extended ‘Super Curriculum’ offer that is in place to target 
specific students in key subject content areas.  

The updated timetable is outlined below: 

Form Time Revision – Target Group Super Curricular Offer  
 
  Maths   

8.30am - 9am  
Science  

8.30am – 9am  
Tuesday  Maths  Biology  

  
Wednesday  Maths  Chemistry  

Thursday  Maths  Physics  
 

Day   ‘Target Group Super Curricular Offer’ – 3pm – 4pm (Unless another time indicated)   
Monday   Maths 

9-5  
English 

9-4  
Science 

9-7  
 Sports 
Science 

Drama Design 
Technology 
Hospitality 

and 
Catering 

4pm - 5pm 

Art 
Graphics 

Photography 
4pm - 5pm  

 
 

Tuesday   Maths 
9-4  

English 
9-7  

Science 
9-5  

Spanish 
9-5  

 GCSE 
PE 

Drama Design 
Technology 
Hospitality 

and Catering 
4pm - 5pm  

Art 
Graphics 

Photography 
4pm - 5pm  

 

Wednesday   Maths 
9-7  

Science 
9-4  

Geography 
9-4  

History 
9-7  

History 
9-4  

GCSE PE Design 
Technology 
Hospitality 

and Catering 
4pm - 5pm  

Art 
Graphics 

Photography 
4pm - 5pm  

Comp 
Science 

Wk 2  
Only 

Friday   Geography 
9-7  

Spanish 
9-7  

Design 
Technology 
Hospitality 

and 
Catering 

4pm - 5pm  
  

  Art 
Graphics 

Photography 
4pm - 5pm  

 Bus + 
Ent  

Religious  
Education 

  
 

 

We would anticipate that your child will attend lesson 6 as follows: 

Day –  

Subject – 



Time -  

Teacher – 

Room –  

We would ask you to support us in ensuring your child attends their session each week to allow them to further 
develop and deepen their knowledge, skills and understanding to enable them to complete their first set of 
assessments at the end of October with confidence.  Attendance will be monitored and positive attitudes to learning 
will be expected to enable all students to benefit from the provision. 

Following this first round of assessments, we will review your child’s performance to determine whether further 
gaps in learning need to be bridged through this additional curriculum time. 

Your child will complete their first Mock examinations in December, prior to their Work Experience.  These full paper 
examinations will take place in the sports hall and will replicate the final exams in the summer. 

It must be reinforced that good levels of attendance of above 96% and good punctuality to school and lessons will 
maximise learning opportunities even further. 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child is encouraged to maximise learning. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Thomson 
Vice Principal  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


